
Hello Members 
 
This is an important update related to your 2020-2021 Membership Dues and AGM (Oct 28th). 
 
From the NCRA bylaws section 1.14 e): http://www.ncra.ca/other-governance-resources/bylaws 
 
“Each Member shall, at least seven (7)* days prior to the Annual General Meeting of Members, 
provide the Corporation with an authorization, indicating the individual who has been elected or 
appointed by such Member to speak and vote on behalf of such Member at Meetings of 
Members for the duration of the then-current fiscal year of the Corporation. Such authorization 
shall also delegate a second individual to speak and vote on behalf of such Member in the event 
the individual elected or appointed under this subsection (a) is unable to attend a Meeting of the 
Members.” 
 
*Because we need to prepare for online voting, we can allow registration up until the end of day, 
5pm PST October 21st 2020, but we prefer you to register sooner than later. 
 
Member representatives must be elected or appointed by an authorized representative of the 
station, which includes a Board or staff member.  
 
Note: To be able to vote, stations must be NCRA members in good standing (To be in good 
standing members must have either paid their annual fees in full, or put down a $50 deposit for 
the year and pay the balance by March 31st of the next year. They must also not owe fees for 
past years). The NCRA/ANREC membership year runs April 1-March 31 each year. If you have 
any questions about your current standing, please contact barry@ncra.ca. All payments must 
be received by end of day, 5pm PST Oct 21st 2020 to be considered in good standing. 
 
If you have not paid this year, and wish to participate, please contact barry@ncra.ca right 
away and I can release the invoice. 
 
ALL OTHER INVOICES WILL BE RELEASED UPON THE COMPLETION OF THE AGM 
THROUGH MEMBEE (online email), and are expected to be paid to the NCRA/ANREC before 
the end of the year, March 31st 2021. 
 
To register for the AGM, which must be done before October 21st, please: ​
​
REGISTER HERE BEFORE OCTOBER 21st 
 
Information on AGM documentation will be sent by the Board Secretary shortly. Stations 
registered and in good standing will receive instruction on how to participate online in our virtual 
AGM. You will receive these a few days in advance of the AGM via the email included in your 
registration. 
 
Here is a list of the benefits you get from membership.  

mailto:barry@ncra.ca
https://forms.gle/sgtg4fjsEXDKNexr9
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zyqNYTx60-GG56UpZxGUTQ0Jhw8f5a7TFMZZe_OHLjs/edit


 
If you have questions about registration for the AGM, or about designating your station’s 
representative, please email barry@ncra.ca 
 
 
Barry Rooke​
NCRA/ANREC Executive Director 
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